
 

 
 PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

Monday, 6 May 2019 
 

PSSA Boys Soccer MPS vs BVPS – Rescheduled venue 
 

 

Dear Parents/Grandparents/Caregivers, 

Please note the change of venue for tomorrow’s PSSA Boys’ soccer match.  

When: Tuesday the 7th of May 

Where: Wolumla Recreation Grounds, Princes Hwy Wolumla 

Time: 11:00am – 12:30pm 

Students will need to arrange their own transport to and from the venue. Mr Hughes will be accompanying 
the Soccer Team for this round and can transport six children on a first come first served basis. 

Please return this note to Mr Hughes by Tuesday May 7th. 

Thank you, 

Adam Hughes 
(Soccer Coordinator) 
 

PSSA Boys Soccer Competition Permission Note 
Return to Mr Hughes by Tuesday, May 7th. 

 

Dear Mr Hughes, 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ of class _____ to participate in the PSSA 
Boys Soccer match MPS vs BVPS on Tuesday May 7, 2019. 
I understand that I am responsible for organising my own child’s transport to and from the game. 
Special needs of my child of which you should be aware are: ______________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

My child will be travelling with:______________________________________________________ 

OR 

I give permission for my child to travel with Mr Hughes (Please circle one) 
 
Name (Parent/Carer): _____________________________________________________________________ 

Signature (Parent/Carer): __________________________________ Date:___________________________ 

Parent Contact Number:___________________________________________________________________     


